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September 15,2014 

ATTN: Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
RE: Case No. 14-0841-EL-SSO 

Dear Sirs, 

We are submitting this letter to voice our concern over the PUCO 
providing bailouts to energy companies, including Dulce Energy. We are 
opposed to bailouts that allow energy providers to continue operating 
inefficient coal plants - the same plants that are sending toxic pollutants 
into our environment, when cleaner and more efficient methods already 
exist. 

Our family is very concerned about pollutants spilling into our state's 
environment and will stand in support of any effort that moves our the 
great state of Ohio closer to producing clean energy as soon as possible. 

We need to hold energy companies accountable and require them to 
reduce toxic pollutants AND provide energy services that do not force 
consumers to pay higher and higher rates for energy that is produced in 
outdated and dangerous methods. 

Please do not provide bailouts to companies that are gouging their 
customers to please shareholders and pad their own wallets. My family 
simply cannot afford it. 

Most sincerely, 

Glenn & Marcene Nichols 
5767 Thornberry Court 
Mason, OH 45040 
(513)754-3003 
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

My family and I care about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on our electric bills by 
supporting clean energy instead. Why should we pay more money for updated and expensive coal 
plants? So their shareholders can deepen their pockets while their customers pay more money for 
updated coal plants. PLEASE DENY THEIR REQUEST! 

Joseph Levans 



Greg & Sondra Young 

5551 Wheatmore Ct. 

IVTason, Ohio 45040 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

Attention Case No. 14-841-EL-SSO 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

My family and I care deeply about reducing toxic pollution and saving money on electric bills by 

supporting clean energy instead. We DO NOT feel we should have to pay for Duke to continue to pollute 

our air with outdated coal technology. 

We feel strongly that our legislators need to end the freeze on Ohio's renewable energy standards. 

Sincerely, 

Greg & Sondra Young 
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Ms. Frances Harty ^ _ 
1212 Herschei Woods Ln 
Cincinnati. OH 45208 :( 
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